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July 20, 2015 

 

 

 

TO:  City Clerk 

 

FROM: Steve Galanti, AICP 

                         Planning Manager 

 

 SUBJECT: Announcement of Public Hearing to be Held Before City Council                   

                                    Tuesday, September 15, 2015, Concerning Amendments to Chapter 30  

 

 

 

Pursuant to a resolution of the City Council of the City of Greensboro adopted April 25, 1958, 

this announcement fixes Tuesday, September 15, 2015 at 5:30 P.M., as the time and the City 

Council Chamber, Melvin Municipal Office Building, 300 West Washington Street, Greensboro, 

North Carolina as the place for a public hearing on the proposed amendment to the Zoning, 

Planning and Development Ordinance as follows: 

 

 

“Zoning, Planning and Development Text Amendment: Amending Section 30-

4-5.8 and 30-15-16 of the Land Development Ordinance hereby removing 

Protest Petitions from the Ordinance.” 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

cc: City Attorney 


